
Telegraph Avenue is getting traffic safety improvements! 

Connecting Telegraph

If you have further questions, contact Hank Phan
hphan@oaklandca.gov or (510) 238-6109

The Oakland Department of Transportation (OakDOT) will be connecting the KONO and 
Temescal districts with a continuous bikeway. OakDOT is collecting feedback on these 
designs until March 8, 2019. Estimated project completion is by 2021. 

To share your feedback and learn more about the project, please visit:
www.oaklandca.gov/project/telegraph-avenue-complete-streets-redesign 
or join us at our workshop at Providence House on March 6 from 6-8pm! 

Design Option 1:

Design Option 2:

•	 Parking-
protected bike 
lanes

•	 Loading zone 
buffer between 
parked cars and 
bike lane

•	 Much shorter 
pedestrian 
crossings

•	 Buffered bike 
lanes between 
parked cars and 
vehicle traffic

•	 Shortened 
pedestrian 
crossings


